
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Santarossa regarding  
Pedestrian Crossing at Optimist Park 

Direct Administration to bring forward a recommended solution to develop an interim 
pedestrian crossing at Optimist Park, on Notre Dame Street in advance of the County 
Rd 22 Corridor Re-Construction. 


